May 17, 2006

Department of the Army

New England District, Corps of Engineers

696 Virginia Road

Concord, MA  01742-2751

ATTN: Cori M. Rose, Senior Project Engineer


Regulatory Division

RE:
Revised Concept Plan – Village Green District

Project Number NAE-2005-3610


Village Green Access Road


Hebron, CT

Dear Ms. Rose,

In response to a meeting between you, various federal and state review agencies and the Town of Hebron on April 18, 2006, the Town of Hebron hereby submits a revised concept plan for the Village Green District, a private development to be serviced by the Town’s proposed Village Green Access Road.  This is supplemental information to the Town of Hebron’s application for a Programmatic General Permit for the Village Green Access Road project submitted in November of 2005.  

Specifically, the following information is submitted for your review:

a. “Village Green District; Revised Master Concept Plan Summary; Date: May 17, 2006”; Prepared by Michael K. O’Leary, AICP, Director of Planning and Development, Town of Hebron, CT; and,

b. “Revised Master Plan; Village Green District; Horton Property; Hebron”; Prepared by: Raymond Jefferson, Landscape Architect; Farmington, CT; dated: Revised – 5-11-2006.

We believe that we have fully responded to your comments at the April 18th meeting by making significant modification to the Master Concept Plan and by providing increased protections to the surrounding wetlands.

The Town of Hebron would very much appreciate your circulation of this information to the review team and to be able to receive any information, comments or concerns from any of the agencies in as rapid a manner as possible.  If such were received we would attempt to respond as quickly as possible prior to your next review meeting.  It is still the Town’s desire to commence construction of the roadway this building season; therefore you timely response would be appreciated.

Please do not hesitate to contact me by mail at the above noted address, by phone at 1-860-228-5971, X137, or by e-mail at moleary@hebronct.com.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael K. O’Leary, AICP

Director of Planning and Development

Town of Hebron, CT

Attachments

PAGE  
2

